
TOWN OF BINGHAMTON SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION 
 

May 2025 Activities  
Activities are held at the Town of Binghamton Town Hall, located at 279 Park Ave. or 
the Town of Binghamton Community Center, located at 1905 Coleman Road.    
Please pay attention to location details for each event.  RSVPs are made to  
(607) 772-0357 x301. 

 

Tues., May 13 from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m.  The Book Club will meet to 
discuss “Lincoln in the Bardo” by George Saunders.   
The book selections for upcoming months will be:   
Tues., June 10, 2025 - “The Storm of the Century” by Al Roker  
Tuesday, July 8, 2025 - “Midnight in the Garden of Good and    
 Evil” by John Berendt.   

 
If you haven’t read any of the featured books, please feel free to come anyway!   
The Book Club continues to thrive and will continue to meet regularly on the second  
Tuesday of every month from 2 p.m. to 4 p.m. at the Town Hall.  You’re welcome to 
come even if you haven’t read the book slated for the meeting. The Book Club (as a 
group) chooses the books to be featured each month.  If you’d like to recommend a 
book, please bring it with you to the next meeting and join the club!    

MEMORIAL DAY PARADE & COMMEMORATION (Historical/

Social) Mon., May 26 from 9:45 a.m. to 11 a.m.  This year due 

to popular request to observe the speeches and commemora-

tions at the end of the parade, we will meet at the most western 

Hawleyton Cemetery driveway on Saddlemire Road (closest to 

house #3541).  NOTE:  parking along Saddlemire is almost  

non-existent so arrive early if you want to park close by.  

Otherwise, parking is available at the Hawleyton Methodist Church if you are able to 

walk to the cemetery.  Please RSVP by May 24 at noon.  A minimum of five 

attendees are required or the event will be cancelled.  Bottled water and Memorial 

Day decorations will be available. 

 

MACRAME / CROCHET TOTE CLASS (Crafts) 

Lisa is forming a class to make hobo, slouch, envelope or tote bags from crochet  

and/or macramé using various materials such as wooden handles, textured yarn, or 

cordage.  A date will be set if enough interest is expressed. Please RSVP if interested. 

Supplies & refreshments will be provided. 
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Thurs., May 29 from noon to 2 p.m. POTLUCK 
LUNCHEON & BROOME COUNTY OFFICE FOR 
AGING PRESENTATION.  THIS WILL BE HELD 
AT THE  COMMUNITY CENTER LOCATED AT 
1905 COLEMAN ROAD.  Please bring a dish to 
pass.  Table service and beverages will be provid-
ed.  From 12:30 to 1:30,  Mary E. Terbush, Director 
of the BC Office for Aging (and a Town resident!) 
will present the programs and services available, 

including recent updates and answer any questions. She’ll be seeking feedback on 
new Rural Health initiatives, and you can fill out the forms to receive your Office for 
Aging cards (necessary to access Senior Centers and their activities). Please RSVP 
by Fri., May 23 if attending.  NOTE:  Anyone wishing to attend the Office of Aging 
presentation without participating in the meal is welcome as well. Please indicate that 
you will not need a table setting in your RSVP and chairs up front will be available to 
you.  
 

MOSAICS (Crafts) - May 29 from 1:30 to 3:30.  This is one of the ongoing meetings 
of Mosaics which meets once a month on the last Thursday of the month.  Please feel 
free to join by RSVPing.  Supplies and refreshments will be provided.  DUE TO THE 
CONFLICTING POTLUCK DATE THIS MONTH, please confirm timing with Lisa.   

The Pysanky class was held on April 10, 2025, and those who attended 
had an enjoyable time!  A special thanks to Christine Osgood for sharing 
her time and knowledge and donating so many materials from her personal 
supply to the class.   

If you're a resident of the Town of Binghamton (55 years and older), please feel 

free to join us!  These activities take place at the Town of Binghamton Town 

Hall, located at 279 Park Avenue, unless noted otherwise.   

  
To RSVP for any of the activities, or if you have any comments or ideas, please 
feel free to share them by leaving a message at (607) 772-0357, ext. 301.  If it’s 
more convenient, feel free to send an email to: 
tobseniors@townofbinghamton.com.  We’ll respond as soon as we’re able.  
Thanks, everyone!   
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